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EMAIL 
  

  

Dear [Name],  
 
Back by popular demand, a UF program that lets you remain on campus for decades 
– without any of the pesky parts of college life. 
 
A program that lets you sleep all day and go out all night. Sure, the housing is a little 
crowded and smelly, but that’s what happens when thousands of friends are packed 
in together. 
 
And the best part? No tests, no lectures, no papers. (Trust us, if you so much as enter 
a classroom, you’ll be chased off with a broom.) 
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Yes, it’s time to name* a genuine University of Florida bat! 
 
Make a gift of any size to UF, and you'll receive a handsome certificate, updated for 
2019. Look at it and know that while you’re out there “adulting,” a namesake 
remains on campus, making the rounds at the Swamp.  
 
Bat naming makes a great gift, too. Consider honoring a loved one in this way. Name 
your bat today! 
 
[Name]  
 
*Bat naming is symbolic, but the certificate is real. 
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